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Regency Road to Pym Street Project 
 WORKS NOTIFICATION 
 

 

Drainage works and gantry removal along South Road, 
Croydon Park  
Updated works timing 
As part of the R2P Project, underground drainage will be installed along 
South Road, between Pym Street and Overland Road, Croydon Park. A 
gantry will also be removed from the same location.   
Several existing gantries are being removed and new ones installed, to 
align with the new road design. Gantries are the overhead structures used 
to support mounted Variable Message Signs, Lane Use Management 
Systems and Closed-Circuit television (CCTV) (video security 
surveillance). 
The drainage works will involve saw cutting of the road, trenching and 
laying drainage pipework. The gantry will be removed in sections, using a 
crane. 
Some noise disturbance and vibration can be expected at times while 
these works are completed, however the work will be managed to 
minimise disturbance to nearby residents and businesses as much as 
practically possible. 

Time of works and traffic management 
Due to COVID-19 restrictions, works were not completed as planned 
last week. We will complete the remaining drainage works between 
7pm and 6am, Wednesday, 25 and Thursday, 26 November 2020, 
COVID-19 restrictions and weather permitting. 
To safely undertake the drainage works, there will be southbound lane 
and speed restrictions along South Road, between Pym Street and 
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Overland Road, during the time of the works. 
Preparatory work for the gantry removal will be undertaken between 
7pm and 10pm, Friday, 27 November. The gantry removal will then 
be undertaken between 10pm and 5am, Friday, 27 November, COVID-
19 restrictions and weather permitting. 
On Friday, 27 November 2020, during the gantry removal works, 
South Road will be closed to southbound traffic, between Essex 
Crescent and Overland Road between 10pm and 5am.  
Heavy vehicles will be required to detour via Regency Road, Churchill 
Road and Torrens Road. The local traffic detour is via Essex Crescent, 
Charron Road and Overland Road.  
Traffic management and signage will be in place to alert road users to the 
changed traffic conditions. 
Please plan ahead and take extra care when workers are on site. 
Observe speed limits, lane restrictions and traffic controllers when 
travelling through the area. 
Should we be unable to complete the drainage and gantry removal 
works on these dates due to COVID-19 restrictions or weather, 
works will be rescheduled, and notice will be provided.  

Questions? 
Please contact the R2P project team on the details provided below. 

SitePodium 

Stay up-to-date with the project via the SitePodium app, visit 
https://r2palliance.com.au/resources/sitepodium-app for details on how 
to download the app. 
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